
                               

 

 

Governor News 

15 October 2020 - Joint Local Governing Body Meeting: 
This evening members of the full Governing Body for Brenzett and Kingsnorth schools met virtually for 
our scheduled meeting. We heard from the School Leadership Team how both schools are managing, 
adapting and performing since returning in September and how staff have worked incredibly hard to 
ensure pupils are safe, settled, engaged and eager to learn. As a Governor, it is always interesting to 
hear how flexible and innovative both schools are, and with the introduction of new measures under 
Covid 19 Regulations, it is evident how the schools have risen to that challenge.  

Other issues discussed were: 

 Pupil and staff wellbeing 
 Health and safety  
 Ofsted visit to Kingsnorth  
 Safeguarding updates from both schools  
 Attendance and Inclusion 
 Governor training and resources 
 Promoting both schools for 2021 intake. 

The next meeting of all governors is scheduled for December. In the mean time if you have any 
questions about the role of the Governing Body, please see the schools' websites or contact the Clerk 
to Governors at clerk@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 

This report, and others like it, are also posted on both school websites under the “tabs” More/Full Governing 
Body/Governor News 

Chris Myers – Chair of Governors 
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